
servble, ta',2n<g that word in its ordinairy acce if.a'ion. The work of
the Geological Survey is of various kinds. In its inception it wvas hield
to include more particularly the study of the rock crust of the earth,
and the determination of its minerai resources, since thc relations
betwveen these two subjects are exceedingly clo;e. Gradtially attention
was directed to the study of plants and insecti, collections of tliese
being occasionallv made t»' sorne assistant tattaclied to one of thu%
regular exploring parties. Chemistry, which cnîhlr.icel flot oinly the
analysis or the assay of imp)ortant ores, but of rocks as %vell, to,,ethetr
with the analysis of mineraI waters, and other kindred suiajeets also
received a large arnount of attention. But the rapid developinent and
extension of the country and its various interests have in tirne necessit-
ated a correspondling change in lie o perations of the Survce', so that it
hias gradually coi-ne to emibrace flot only Geology, Paleontology, Chemn-
istry and Topography, but tlie Natural H-istory of the couantry as %vell,
includint' the subjects of Botany, Ornithology, Entomology, Zoology,
Ethinology, Miniîig Statistics, and other kindred subjects-the proper
carryîng out of which is, howvever, at the l)resent time ver)' seriousIy
interfèred with, niot only by great lack of space for disp'aving collec-
tions whien made, but by a lack also (,f workers in the several fields.

In the Anmerican Survey the différent fines of wvork are carried on
in rnuch the sane way as the Canadian ý1!cpartn«ent, thoughi on a imich
more elaborate scale. Thus the work of the interior department is ar-
ran-ed under certain divisions, of wvhicli the principal are those of
Tlopographv or Geography, Geology, Paleontology, Mining S:atistics

and Technology, Chemistry and Physics, Illustrations, Library and
Documents, &c. 0f these the topiographical divis.ion lias charge of the
surveys 1proper, and the preparation of the nîaps connected therewith,
with the care of the instruniie:,ts, &c., and for the year 1887-88 their
field parties 'vere distributed over twverty states, extending fromn the
Atlantic to the Pacific. The geological work is also arranged in
divisions, of which there are thirteen, ;iaaned principally on -rounds of
location, as the Atlantic Coast division, the Mou ntain division, &c., but
also in sonie cases froin the character of the work, such as the division

uï.m hoean el~.
In paleontology also the %vork is specialized, and instead of pla-


